
Board of Education Information
To: Board of Education

From: Matt Rich

Date: June 20, 2024

Re: Destruction of Verbatim Tapes

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to destroy the Verbatim Tapes from the following
dates:

a. September 22, 2022 #1
b. September 22, 2022 #2
c. October 27, 2022
d. November 17, 2022
e. December 15, 2022


